
 
 
 
From:  AUSL MEDICAL CLINIC 
To:  ALL CONCERNED 
Date:  September 11, 2024 
Subject: Health Protocol for the Post-Bar Celebration 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 In line with the Alert Level System issued by the Department of Health and the Inter-
Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases, the AUSL Medical 
Clinic is committed to provide utmost importance in ensuring the health, safety, and well-being of 
the attendees of the Post-Bar Celebration.  Everyone is urged to be guided by the following:  
 
 
1. Those with fever, flu-like symptoms, or unexplained or undiagnosed rashes are discouraged to 

attend the celebration. 
 

2. Wearing of proper face mask is optional, but is highly encouraged for those who are pregnant, 
senior citizens, and individuals who are immunocompromised. 

 
3. Everyone is encouraged to sanitize their hands frequently.  Optimized ventilation, as well as 

proper hygiene and other measures to avoid transmission risks, will continue to be 
implemented to prevent the spread of infections during the activity. 

 
4. Attendees with co-morbidities should ensure that they take their maintenance medications 

promptly to avoid any adverse incidents. 
 
5. Attendees with special needs should inform the clinic in advance for any special requests.  This 

would aid the AUSL health personnel deliver the most appropriate and effective treatment and 
support, as well as in assessing and responding to health issues when the need arises. 

 
6. Alcoholic, and non-alcoholic drinks will be available during the activity.  For attendees who 

will be taking alcoholic drinks, responsible drinking is advised. 
 
7. The AUSL Medical Clinic team will be around to attend to your health concerns when the need 

arises.  Look for us at the designated booth inside the AUSL campus. 
 
 



 While the state of public health emergency has already been lifted, the health sector of the 
AUSL shall continue to remain vigilant to ensure adequate health system capacity in the event that 
it is required.  
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 
Atty. Judy Anne Y. Yulo, MD 
Medical Director, AUSL Clinic 
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